
Heartland of Texas Emmaus Community
Executive Board Meeting

April 1,2024,7:00PM, Burnet Methodist Church

Attendees: Rich Gilchrist,Mary Gonzalez,Roberta Goodman,Robert Hall,Ti Mynk,Richard
Wendrock,Bob Munsey

Guest:David Hinojosa,Troy Ellet,JoAnn Dilworth

1. Ti called the meeting to order. We were prayed in.
2. David Hinojosa and JoAnn gave a report on the Men’s Walk. There were 2 approved

scholarships. David is pleased with how everything is coming together. Joann gave a
report on some items that are needed for walks that are on back order. It was decided to
order what is needed for a walk two walks at a time.

3. April minutes were approved including the suggested changes by Richard Wendrock.
4. Treasures report ending March 31st was accepted.
5. Rich gave a report from the Upper Room. He’s working on getting in contact with so the

Upper Room contact.
6. Robert gave an update on who will lead the upcoming gatherings. Kevin Wester,Eddie

Farris,Micah Dirmore and Kevin Turner
7. Richard gave an updated count of community members that open the emails. Out of the

599 that are sent out 30% opened the email. Currently there are 73 people receiving the
community texts. He is currently working on finalizing the guidelines for Sponsors. There
are 43 slots available for the Walk prayer Vigil

8. Richard made a motion to reduce the percentage we gift to the Upper Room. The board
will revisit the gift percentage in January.

9. The board voted on giving $50 to the respective church for each Gathering and $100 for
Candlelight. Mary motioned Richard seconded. The change will be retroactive to January
of this year.

10. Ti gave a proposed date of October 26 for Family Day at Burnet Methodist Church.
11. The meeting was closed in prayer and adjourned at 8:27 p.m.

Minutes submitted by Mary Gonzalez


